
Thursday, September 5, 2019 

 

To the parents of all K-5 Frey students, 

 We are encouraging all families to sign up for ParentVUE access for their 

student(s).  Only those students in 4th and 5th grades will have grades available to 

them through this system; however, all students have the attendance portion of 

ParentVUE available.  In addition to being able to monitor your student(s) 

attendance and/or grades, we use this resource to notify families of homeroom 

teachers prior to sneak-a-peek.  In order to obtain your ParentVUE activation 

letter, you will need to come into the front office, at your convenience, to 

complete the Cobb County ParentVUE Acceptable Use Policy & User Agreement 

form.  Please be sure to bring your photo id for verification purposes.  You will also 

need to sign for receipt of the code.  You will receive the directions for setting up 

your account when pick up the Activation Key Letter. If you already have 

ParentVUE for one child in your household, you do not need to set up additional 

accounts.  Simply login to your existing account, and you will have access to each 

of your children in grades K-12 in the Cobb County School System.   

 What do I need to do, as a parent, at this time: 

1. At your convenience, come into the front office with your photo ID 

to complete the Cobb County ParentVUE Acceptable Use Policy & 

User Agreement form and sign for the receipt of the code. 

2. Follow the directions given with the code to set up your new 

ParentVUE account. 

We look forward to an exciting year here at Frey! 

     Sincerely, 

     Melissa Faklaris 
     Melissa Faklaris 
     Assistant Principal, Frey Elementary 
 

 


